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January 31st 2022  
 

 

 

Fifth Year Subject Choices for September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

As we move into the second half of the academic year, I am writing to inform you that our Fifth 

Year Subject Choice Information Talk will take place on Tuesday February 15th at 7.00pm.  

At the meeting information regarding selecting Leaving Cert subjects will be discussed by our School 

Guidance Counsellor, Ms. Aisling McDonald. 

The meeting will take place online, via your daughter’s Microsoft Teams.  

To help make informed decisions about her subject choices it is strongly advised that both you and 

your daughter/ward attend this meeting 

Yours sincerely,  

___________________  

Kiera O’Sullivan   
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